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2019 saw a 2.6% decline in the total volume of mail delivered by the U.S. Postal Service.  That’s 
3.8 billion fewer pieces of mail.  Now, I’m not sure what percentage of that decline can be attributed to 
our previous media modernization efforts, but our prior work to encourage email notifications likely 
contributed to the decline.  

With all due consideration to our federal counterparts at the post office, today’s item continues 
that trend by adopting common sense changes to our notice requirements for cable operators and DBS 
providers.  Providing for email delivery of these notices will reduce burdens on everyone involved and 
reflects the way that these companies do business in the 21st century.  Indeed, for many people, sending 
letters through the mail is as unthinkable as using a mobile phone to make a phone call.  Technology has 
changed the way we interact with each other, and I am glad that our rules are keeping pace.  

I want to thank the Media Bureau for closing out another successful media modernization 
proceeding.  The item has my support.


